
CHANGE ORDER RECOMMENDATION LETTER

January 11, 2024 

Mr. John Storms 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
7100 Terminal Drive, Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK  73159 

Re: OCAT WRWA 2413 – Hangars 2, 3, and Metrea Building Roof Replacement 
Wiley Post Airport 

Subject:  Recommendation of Change Order No. 01 

Mr. Storms, 

Guernsey has reviewed the Change Order Request #01 submitted by Globe Construction 
Company for the above referenced project.   Guernsey recommends acceptance of Change 
Order Number 1 for an additional $27,067.03 to overlay existing skylights with sheet metal, 
replace existing deteriorated vents in Hangars 2 and 3, and install roof drain inserts on the 
Metrea Building.   These changes will extend the duration of the Contract eleven (11) days.  All 
items are for betterment to OCAT in terms of life/safety and reduction of future maintenance 
costs. 

Should you have any additional questions about this recommendation, please feel free to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 
C.H. Guernsey & Company

Steve Scovel, NCARB 

Sr. Architect, PM 

Ph. 405-416-8258 
Email steve.scovel@guernsey.us 




